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CONTACT PERSON:    FOR RELEASE: 
Lieutenant M. C. Pecka   January 14, 2021 
Phone: 804-501-4869 
 
 
 

Burglary Suspect Sought 
 
On November 24, 2020 at approximately 4:40 AM the suspect pictured below broke into a 
commercial business in the 8900 block of Brook Road and stole various lawn care equipment 
items.  
 
 

                               
 
 
 
 
Henrico County Police is seeking the public's assistance in identifying and locating the subject(s) 
responsible for this crime.  Anyone with information regarding this offense is asked to contact 
Detective J.P. Gray with Henrico Police at (804) 501-5000 or Crime Stoppers at (804) 780-1000.  
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